
6th Session of the Joint Coordinating Group of Experts

The 6th session of the Joint Coordinating Group of Experts will be held in Berne on 6 September 2023. Remote 
participation will also be possible. The aim of the JCGE is to ensure that the legislation of the Regulation concerning the 
International Carriage of Goods by Rail (RID) and the regulations relating to safety and interoperability of the railways 
develop consistently in order to avoid any contradictions between the provisions for vehicles and those relating to 
operations involving the carriage of dangerous goods by rail.

The JCGE reports on its work to the following Committees:

•	 OTIF’s RID Committee of Experts,

•	 OTIF’s Committee of Technical Experts,

•	 The EU’s Transport of Dangerous Goods Committee,

•	 The EU’s Rail Interoperability and Safety Committee.

On 6 September 2023, the main item of discussion will be the transposition of certain provisions concerning wagons 
from the Regulation concerning the International Carriage of Dangerous Goods by Rail (RID) to OTIF’s Uniform 
Technical Prescriptions (UTP) and the EU’s Technical Specifications for Interoperability (TSI). 

The meeting will be held in German, English and French. There will be simultaneous interpretation into English only.
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